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Contact: Madhu Bajaj Gupta  
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63 Huntington Street 

New London, CT 06320 

(860) 447-1411 x5 

mgupta@plnl.org 

Event: One-on-One Technology Help 

Date/Time: Tuesday, August 14th from 10:30 AM – 12:00 PM                  

On Tuesday, August 14th at 10:30am, come to the library to receive computer help in an 
encouraging environment. During the designated time, receive assistance with basic computer, 
smartphone, and ereader questions.  We will help you complete basic computer tasks, 
download eBooks and eAudiobooks, create email accounts, get started with media, and more. 
 
Please remember to bring any needed logins and passwords. Also, if you are bringing in your 
own equipment, bring all needed parts including power cords and cables. We will not be able to 
provide computer accessories for your device.  Registration is not required. 

For more information regarding the event, please contact Madhu Bajaj Gupta at 860-447-1411 

x5, mgupta@plnl.org or go to the library's website at www.plnl.org. 
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